
 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                             Friday 16th September, 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

RE: Meet the Teacher Tuesday 27th September, 2022 Y1-Y6 only. 

 

We will be holding ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions on Tuesday 27th September, 
2022 at 3.30pm and again at 4.00pm to allow for families with more than one 
child. 
 
This is an opportunity for you to: 
 

• Have any questions answered that you may have 

• See the child’s classroom 

• Find out about routines and curriculum in the new year group 

• Find out about further meetings regarding statutory testing (Y1, Y2, Y6) 
 
We look forward to seeing you there, 
 
Miss Whiteside 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


